

Welcome to Preschool!

We will be having an Open House for our preschool students so they can meet their teacher and staff, see their classroom and make new friends.

Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021

Time: 9:00-9:30 AM - Ms. Frick, Ms. Kupiec, Ms. Putnick 10:00-10:30 AM - Ms. McHale, Ms. Gillin 11:00-11:30 AM - Ms. Richter, Ms. Carbone

You will receive your parent portal access on August 23rd, 2021 by 3:00 PM. Once you have your access information, you can log onto Realtime, and view your child's homeroom teacher.

Each session will last no more than 30 minutes.

As we move closer to the start of the school year, we will update parents as needed on this event.